
December 18, 2020 
 
Dear MJS Families, 
 
It is with heartfelt words that I write this newsletter to inform you that as of January 1, 2021 I will be 
leaving the position of principal of Mary Jane Shannon Elementary School. In the New Year, I will be 
starting in a new position as Principal of Aboriginal Learning in Surrey Schools. Although I will miss my work 
with our school family, I look forward to the challenges this new position has to offer. 
 
I am very sad to say good-bye to the many people I have had the privilege of meeting and working with over 
the past 2 1/2 years.  During my time here, I worked very closely with our Parent Advisory Council (PAC) and 
am amazed at the selflessness of our volunteers. They truly do many extras to provide improved opportunities 
for all of our students at school. I will dearly miss the MJS staff; they always put students first, the 
students who are hard-working, capable learners, and the parents that are supportive, friendly, and caring. I 
feel very fortunate to have been part of the MJS community and I will always cherish the time spent at this 
school learning with all of you! 
 
The new Principal will be Ms. Linda Chau. She is moving from Ray Shephard Elementary School where she has 
been a Principal for the past 3-1/2 years. She is a very experienced elementary leader, and will be a welcome 
addition to MJS. She has vast experiences and is a skilled teacher and principal. I know that you will make 

her feel welcome at this outstanding school!  She is looking forward to working with 
all of you and getting to know each of you. 
  
I would like to thank you for the opportunity to serve you, your children and this 
outstanding school community and hope you know I am especially proud of our 
students. I look forward to watching the success and growth of MJS as it moves 
forward. It has been my privilege to be the leader of such a vibrant, high quality and 
hard-working community. 
 
Juanita Coltman 
Principal 
 
It has been such an honour to be the Vice Principal at Mary Jane Shannon.  I have been 
very fortunate to work with such an amazing, dedicated team of professionals.  I will 
miss working with and learning from all of the students. They never cease to amaze me 
with their caring and their love for learning. Mary Jane Shannon is truly a special place, and 
I am so happy to have had the opportunity to be a part of it.  Mr. Ed Carter our grade 6/7 
will be taking on the position of acting Vice-Principal 
 
Mr. Tom Lewis 
Vice Principal 
 
Lunch program envelopes for January 2021 are due!  Please send yours in 
January if you have not done so yet.  Pack a lunch for January 4th and your lunch will 
start on January 5.  It is important that we receive these notices back early so that 
lunches may be ordered for child.  Thank you! 
 
Also please remember to return your parent feedback form and the brown report 
card envelope to school as we will reuse them for the second term. 
 
Kindergarten registration will begin on January 11 2021 for children who are born in 
the year 2016.  Due to COVID please see the Kindergarten form below for the 
registration process.  Please call the school if you have any questions. 
 
 
FROM ALL OF US AT MARY JANE SHANNON WE WISH YOU A WONDERFUL 
HOLIDAY SEASON AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR 2021.  STAY SAFE AND HEALTHY!! 
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